Dear Parent(s):

Students will need to bring their own headsets (with attached microphone), headphones, or earbuds. Please label the headphones with the child's name. Headphones will be used in the classroom and will accompany the student to the computer lab. Personal headphones will also help to ensure each student's personal health. These headphones will be kept and forwarded to your child's next classroom at the end of the school year.

Headsets, headphones, or earbuds may be purchased at local retail, discount, or dollar stores. Any style will work as long as they have the **single** 3.5 mm (small) plug that will connect to a Chromebook jack.

Note: Hard plastic earbuds are sometimes too large and may cause irritation in your child's ear. Headphones or headsets are a better choice. Headsets with an attached microphone will assist the student when recording their voice to minimize background noise.

To prevent headphones from being damaged and for sanitary reasons, it is helpful if the headphones are sent in with an inexpensive case or bag (labeled clearly with the child's name). This will help the students to store, locate, and transport their headphones easily.

Thank you,

Jennifer Weres
Rice Technology Teacher